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The U.S. Department of Health and Human Services has advised that, effective the week of August 15, 2022,
commercially available bebtelovimab will be available for purchase through AmerisourceBergen, prior to the end of
distribution of the government’s supply. The Alabama Department of Public Health’s final allocation of
bebtelovimab at full threshold will be distributed the week of August 15. An additional allocation at partial threshold
will be distributed the week of August 22. No distribution will occur during the week of August 29, and a final
allocation will be distributed the week of September 6. This final allocation of bebtelovimab, ordered through
ADPH, is to be used for the uninsured and underinsured population.

The process of transitioning from HHS ordering to commercial ordering is expected to be completed during the
week of September 6, 2022. Please thoroughly review the information in the link below regarding the ordering
process for bebtelovimab and other important changes.

If you have questions, please email pharmacy@adph.state.al.us or call 334-206-5226.

https://aspr.hhs.qov/COVID-19/Therapeutics/updates/Pages/important-update-
11August2022.aspx#:~:text=The%20US%20F00d%20and%20Drug,commercial%20distribution%200f%20the%20

product.
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